
12th September 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week in maths we have been learning to sort objects in different ways and find the odd 
one out. We have enjoyed playing with our friends and getting to know one another.  

Starting School 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning the sounds m, a, s, d and t. The children will bring home 

handwriting sheets every Friday. Please help your child to write each letter. Click on each letter 
to watch the video.  

http://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/2I8p1Dhg/SXxZuKa7
http://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/mviK89Vs/udAnUp0a
http://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/tWHmiiBF/mhiAtGhE
http://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/0s3VrYfJ/bZINX5XS
http://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/sGBYRaWf/1Egtb2Ji


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will be reading the book ‘Owl Babies’ and acting out the story. 

Children will then draw a picture of the story and talk about what 
happened. 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be learning to compare size. We will 
use the vocabulary: big, large, small, little,           
bigger and smaller. 
 
 
 
 

Messages 

Please make sure all of your child’s uniform 
and belongings are labelled clearly with their 
full name. This will help us to return lost items.  

 
 
 
 
 

Please put a spare set of clothes in your 
child’s bag.  
 
 
PE will be every Thursday.  
Please make sure your child comes to school in 
their school uniform. Children will change into 
their PE kit just before the PE lesson.  
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle in 
school. We encourage all children to drink 
plenty of water throughout the day.  
 
Children are given fruit at morning playtime. If 
you wish to give your child any snacks for 
school please remember we are a healthy 
school so all snacks must be healthy.  
 
We are also a nut free school, so please make 
sure if you provide your child with a packed 
lunch there is no food which contains nuts.  

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
Click on the green bottles to listen to the song.  
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rPCzwqbFAn0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UOmFWxd46nA

